
We are offended by the proposal of SB  941.  It is basically a bill that would lead to registration and confiscation of all 
guns.  This bill as crafted would do nothing to stop felons and others who care nothing about gun laws.  SB 941 
would only hurt law abiding citizens of this state and lead to destruction of our constitutional rights. 
 
We urge all members of the Senate to VOTE NO on SB 941. 
 
John Ledgerwood and Pamela Ledgerwood 
 

 


